The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by
Supervisor Doug Sivers on November 2, 2023 at 7 p.m. Supervisors present: Alton Wilber,
David Bailey and Doug Sivers. Secretary/Treasurer present: Laura Pert. Public present: Dennis
& Rach Magargal, Cheryl Campbell, Lennie Kalechitz, Lori Raub, Stephen Roe, William Bayne,
Bryan Pert, Donna Brink, DeWitt Porter & Nancy Porter.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Bill Bayne questioned the “drop-offs” on side roads due to the Route 29
re-paving. Dave said that they are supposed to come along and correct those.

Scheduled Public Input: None

Minutes: Dave made the motion to accept the October 2023 Meeting Minutes as presented, Alton
seconded, Doug said yes.

Road Report: Dave reported for October that they finished the mow/trim rental time. Potholes
were patched on Stone Crop, Hunsinger and Holy Road. The team worked on preparing the
trucks for winter.

Grange Hall Renovation Committee Meeting Update: Steve Roe reported that they have received
no bids back yet. They are currently waiting on pricing, both for remodel and/or new options.
Lennie questioned the deeds and if the land the township owns is all separate or if it was
combined into one deed. The supervisors do not know at this time.

Treasurer’s Report: Dave motions to accept the October 2023 Treasurer’s Report as presented,
Alton seconds, Doug says yes.

Old Business: Statement of financial interests continues to be overdue.

New Business: Dennis Magargal is recommended to be added to the Planning Committee per
Steve Roe. Dave motions to accept this addition, Alton seconds, Doug said yes.

Meetings: The next Township Meeting is Thursday, December 7th, 2023. The next Planning
Commission Meeting is Monday, November 13, 2023.

Correspondence: None
Check Signing: None

Adjournment: Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:07pm. Alton seconds, Doug said
yes.



